
I am in full support of HF 127 (Knudsen) Penalties for creating, distributing, and possessing 
sexually explicit materials involving children increased.  
 
I am a retired police officer and director of a nonprofit child exploitation and trafficking 
prevention organization in Minnesota and have been following the status of this important 
bill since its first draft. I hope to see it pass through committees and become law in 
Minnesota. It is an important step in the protection of our Minnesota children. 
 
Thank you.  
 
Sincerely, 
Jessica Bartholomew 
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